Dear GIGE Fellows and Friends,

I hope you will have a happy Christmas and a New Year of 2021.

I have been luckily fine throughout the year and the GIGE main office could conduct its activities as usual. The 2020 GIGE activity report is linked below as well as uploaded on the GIGE home page and you are welcome to visit it.
GIGE 2020 activity report
( http://www.gondwanainst.org/202012yearlyreport/GIGE202012yrlyreportEN.pdf )
With warmest regards,

Masaru Yoshida
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